
San Marcos Association 

Annual Meeting 

February 20, 2020 at 6:00 PM 

Turquoise Trail Volunteer Fire Department – HWY 14 
 

Do you live in Santa Fe County?  In the area we represent?  If so, you might be interested in attending the San 

Marcos Association Annual Meeting for 2020.  It is open to the public and all are invited to come. 

The San Marcos Association* (SMA) is a Registered Organization (501(c)(4)) representing the residents and 

property owners in the area shown by the red outline on the map below.  As you can see, our Association covers 

more than just San Marcos. 

*Not to be confused with the smaller San Marcos Planning District outlined by the purple dashed area 

WE NEED TO HEAR FROM NEIGHBORS THROUGHOUT OUR AREA! 

The SMA was formed in the early 

1980s by General Goodwin and others 

in order to:  

 Protect the rural, residential 

character of the area;  

 Monitor development to see that it is 

consistent with that character;  

 Represent the area’s property 

owners/residents in matters of public 

service, utilities and the general 

welfare of people. 
 

In the past, the SMA has been 

influential in:  

 Preventing the Hwy 14/599 truck 

stop 

 Opposing La Bajada strip mining 

 Protecting our drinking water from 

high volume commercial exploitation 

 Mitigating surface and sub-surface 

pollution from past gold mining 

operations in the Ortiz Mountains 

 Arbitrating disputes between 

neighbors 

 

 

WHY SHOULD I ATTEND? 

The SMA needs representatives from all parts of the area we represent.  And, we are in need of Board members 

and Officers to help the Association continue its advocacy.  Protecting this community is in everyone’s interest 

and being involved with the SMA is an excellent way to help.   

Our meeting agenda can be found at http://www.sanmarcosassociation.org/.  If you are interested, but cannot attend, 

please sign up at this website so we may keep you informed of developments.   

http://www.sanmarcosassociation.org/

